From: <u>Patricia Stables</u>

To: secretary@newtonabbot-rea.co.uk
Subject: Rescinding Branch Membership
Date: 16 April 2016 11:00:45

## Dear Roger,

It is with regret that I have decided to rescind my Membership of the Branch. I am having to miss too many Meetings due to other commitments, and in addition cannot really take part as I much as I had hoped.

You have all been exemplary and I wish the Branch every success in the future. Thank you for all your friendship , brief as it was.

I presume you will transfer me back to HQRE .

Ernie Stables=